

## The Human Rights Tribunal - International

The United States of America
Office hours: 9 A.M. - 8:30 P.M. Monday – Friday
Email: violations@humanrightstribunal.international

Date: 39<sup>th</sup> day in the year of Yahweh, 6018 (April 27, 2016)

From: Juan Manuel Rueda

Clerk for the Court, Human Rights Tribunal International

To: Hon. Mary Ellen Barbera, Chief Judge

c/o Bessie M. Decker, Clerk Court of Appeals of Maryland

361 Rowe Blvd.

Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Letter Rogatory

## Dear Clerk Decker:

Please find enclosed a Letter Rogatory prepared by the Human Rights Tribunal requesting international judicial assistance from the Honorable Chief Judge Mary Ellen Barbera. The Tribunal seeks to perfect service of process.

The Letter Rogatory outlines the reasoning for this request. As a courtesy, also enclosed is an International Protest published on or about March 19, 2016, that provides further details regarding this international incident.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. If this office may be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Clerk for the Court

Human Rights Tribunal International

Juan Maluella



